
 
Do You Know Where Your Service is located?  

 
Do You Have a Gate Valve?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Gate Valve, also known as a shutoff valve, is a valve located on the 
customer’s side of the meter that allows the customer to shut their 
water off at any time without having district personnel present. This 
valve is very helpful if you ever have a leak and need to make repairs.  

If you do not have a gate valve, you or a plumber can install one. In 
most cases for residential customers the water meter is located at the 
front of the property near the street.  
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Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 

district 

Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2023  
= 21.57” 

Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 6,957 
Acre Feet 
 

Reservoir currently  
 101%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Veterans Memorial Hall  

Thursday,  

March 9th, 2023 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

Foresthill treated  
396,000,000 gallons 

 of water in 2022! 

 

Customer Side 

Gate Valve  

 

 

 

Meter  

 

 
 
 
 

 

Foresthill Use Only 

Curb Stop  
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Preparing For the Cold Weather is a Must,  

Starting With the Pipes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Open cabinets under sinks to let your house’s heat warm the pipes 

• Remove water hoses & wrap outdoor pipes 

• Drain and turn off your lawn sprinkler system 

 

 

 

 

In case of an Emergency Shutdown or  

Other Water Emergencies  

What's the Best Way to Contact You? 
 

 

 

 

If your contact information changes, please contact us at  

customerservice@foresthillpud.com or (530) 367-2511. 

 

 

Staff members use the contact information to reach out to 

you if we detected a leak or unusual water use. This can help 

you avoid high water bills and allow us to send you important 

news and updates. Foresthill makes the necessary calls each 

month notifying customers of possible leaks, emergency shut-

offs, and more. 

 

 


